Clinical Pediatric Associates
of North Texas

Dear Patients:

Itis with mixed emotions that | am announcing my retirement from active practice,
effective August 29, 2024. It has been a great pleasure providing for your child(ren)’s health
care needs over the years, and | have watched so many kids and families grow over the last
33 years.

I am pleased to let you know that Dr. Vi Pham will be joining Clinical Pediatric Associates
and you have the opportunity to have him as your child(ren)’s pediatrician. Dr Pham is a
well-trained graduate of The University of Texas Southwestern Medical Center who
completed his residency at Children’s Medical Center here in Dallas. | am glad to be
leaving my patients in his capable hands and expect a seamless transition.

If you desire, you may elect to change your child(ren)’s primary care provider to Dr.
Elizabeth Dickey or Dr. Trung Tran within our group. Know that, if you prefer to transfer to
another practice, | understand and our staff will assist you in transferring your records.
Until then, your child(ren)’s records will remain on file at Clinical Pediatric Associates of
North Texas.

I have had the privilege of working with exceptional colleagues in an office that uses
evidence based medicine, is patient centered and has a caring long term staff to take care

of our patients/families over their infancy, childhood and adolescent years. | will forever be
grateful for the 33 years of joy and satisfaction that comes from this environment.

Sincerely,

W

Mary A. Brown, MD

Mary A. Brown, MD FAAP  Elizabeth S. Dickey, MD PhD FAAP  Trung D. Tran, MD FAAP

2020 W. State Hwy. 114, Suite 300 + Grapevine, TX 76051
Appointments: 972-331-7200



